
Tuesday, March 20, 2012 
HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 

 
Students 
Congratulations to the HHS Winter Percussion for a First Place win in the open class at the Buchanan Show!  Good Luck 
this weekend as you travel to Southern California to perform at the WGI Western Percussion Championships!!  Keep up 
the great work!! 
 
Seniors:  Graduate Services will be on campus in the Presentation Center on April 10th to deliver caps, gowns, and 
graduation orders.  You will attend your 1st – 3rd period classes then you will report to the cafeteria 4th period.  A 
continental breakfast is planned along with a presentation from a CHP Officer.  Following the presentation, caps and 
gowns will be distributed.  You will need to show identification to pick up your announcements.  If you have not placed 
an order for your cap and gown you should do so immediately by contacting Graduate Services directly at 431-2541. 
 
Seniors:  On Thursday, April 12th all seniors will participate in the HJUHSD Senior Ethics Workshop.  Students are 
required to ride the bus from Hanford High School to the Koinonia Hall for the event.  The bus will pick up students 
in the service drive at 8:00 a.m. and return to school by 2 p.m.  Students will attend their 1st period class, and will be 
released by their 1st period teachers at 8:00 to board the busses in the service drive.  All seniors are to dress 
professionally for this event. 
 
If you are a senior and would like to sing the National Anthem at Graduation please sign up in Mesa or Gyle’s class.  
Audition dates will be released shortly. 
 
Reminder AP students:  AP testing will be here soon.  AP tests may be paid for in the Counseling Office during break, at 
lunch, or after school.  The fee for each test is $87 and the deadline is March 30.  REPEAT AGAIN THE FINAL AP 
DEADLINE IS MARCH 30 NO PAYMENTS ACCEPTED AFTER THAT DATE. 
 
The CYRM Program will be ending on Wednesday, 3/21 (that’s tomorrow)!  Be sure to return all books and reports to the 
library by 3:30 on Wednesday. 
 
SALAD BOWL meeting today at lunch in Rm. 408. 
 
Art Club meets every Monday at lunch in Rm. 605.  Everyone is welcome☺ 
 
Christian Club meets every Wednesday in Rm. 101.  Please bring $3 for lunch 
 
Attention all present and future Academic Decathlon team members.  There is a meeting on Thursday at lunch in Rm. 155. 
 
Staff 
Make sure to encourage your students to sign up for Tech Prep Expo on March 29th.  Competitions include but are not 
limited to:  Floral Design, Graphic Design, Job Application and Interview, Mathematics Team, Medical Careers, Welding 
and several other competitions.  See the posters around campus for more information. 
 

Wisdom 
“To sensible men, every day is a day of reckoning.” – John W. Gardner 
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